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26th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Government have set out an initiative with regards to schools preventing and 
responding to sexual harassment and sexual violence between children and young 
people.  
 
As a school, it is our duty to keep children safe and educate them about the types 
and effects of sexual harassment and the steps that they can take to protect 
themselves. 
 
Following on from the pupil assemblies that took place in December, we will be 
choosing a sample of pupils to take part in a pupil voice.  If you do not wish for 
your child to take part in this, please email us at postbox@etonecollege.co.uk 
by Friday 28th January. 
 
The first session will take place on Monday 31st January and the last will be Monday 
7th March. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
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